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                North Langley Diamond Sports

(North Langley Baseball/North Langley Softball)



 Annual General Meeting

             Held Virtually

        Monday September 27th – 7:00 pm 
Agenda: 

1)
Reports:
President, Baseball 




President, Softball 




Treasurer 

2)
Election of 2022 Executive

3)
New Business (Questions/Suggestions)

Membership / AGM
Any registered player or parent/guardian of the registered player is considered a member of NLDS and is eligible to vote at the AGM.  A quorum for the AGM will exist if 3 members are in attendance.  
Any member may make a resolution at the AGM.  A resolution does not have to be seconded and will be decided by a show of hands and will succeed or fail based on a majority.  A resolution at the meeting cannot result in a change to the Constitution and By-laws, since such changes require 15 day notification in writing to the membership.   

NLDS/NL Baseball/NL Softball Executive
The 2022 NLDS Executive, and North Langley Baseball and Softball Executive Committee’s will be determined at the AGM.  The process will be: 

1) All members to declare their candidacy for an Executive position 7 days prior to the AGM: Deadline (Monday September 20- 7:00 pm) please email your candidacy notice to Kelly Parker, at (NLDSCHAIR@nlbaseball.ca)
If there is only one individual who has declared their candidacy by Monday September 20th then that individual will be acclaimed to that position if approved/elected by the membership at the AGM. If there is more than one candidate, all candidates will be notified by the NLDS Chair an election will be held at the AGM.

Nominations and election done virtually at the AGM will be accepted for all positions where no candidate(s) have been identified by September 20, 2021
The 2022 Executive assumes duties on October 1,2021
The AGM is your opportunity to ask questions and make suggestions to improve the NLDS programs for your kid(s).  

We hope you will join us on the 27th!!!!!!!!
NLDS Board of Directors and Officers:

These positions are for terms not to exceed 2 years. The group meets on a formal basis roughly 6 times per year, or as required. For more information contact:

 
NLDSCHAIR@nlbaseball.ca
The NLDS Executive is responsible for the overall management of both the Baseball and Softball programs.  Directors may be added to the NLDS Executive as required, and are drawn from the Baseball/Softball Executives.

The NLDS Executive is elected from and by the membership, and consists of the following officers/directors:  

     Chairman – Position is open
     Secretary – Lisa Crone (Year Two 2022)
     Treasurer – Position is open
     President—Baseball – Ray Clark (Year Two 2022)
President—Softball – Trevor Moreno (Year Two 2022)
Registrar—Baseball – Position is open

Registrar—Softball- Position is Open

Raffle Coordinator - Position is Open 

     Webmaster           -Position is open 
       Batting Cage manager – Bosu Seo (Year Two 2022)
Baseball Executive Committee

The Baseball Executive Committee is accountable to the NLDS Executive.  The group is responsible for all operating aspects of the North Langley Baseball program.  All positions are elected annually from and by the membership, and consist of the following:  

With the exception of the President and Registrar, all positions are 1 year terms. The group meets as required. For more information contact:   president@nlbaseball.ca
President-Ray Clark

    

 Registrar-Open

Vice President- 1




Vice President -2

Vice President – 3




Communication Director 





Equipment Manager


Uniform Manager




Field Maintenance Manager
Umpire in Chief
Umpire Scheduler 

Volunteer Coordinator

Tee Ball Coordinator

6U Coordinator
7U Coordinator

9U Coordinator

11U Coordinator

13U Coordinator

15U Coordinator

18U Coordinator

Sponsorship Coordinator

Concession Coordinator

Challenger Manager 

Raffle Coordinator 

Softball Executive Committee

With the exception of the President and Registrar, all positions are 1 year terms. The group meets as required. For more information contact: president@nlsoftball.ca
Accountable to the NLDS Executive, the Softball Executive Committee is responsible for all operating aspects of the North Langley Softball program.  All positions are elected annually from and by the membership, and consist of the following:  

     President—Trevor Moreno

     Registrar –Open

Vice President-1 



     Vice President-2


     Vice President-3 


Secretary – SB

Equipment Manager


     Uniform Manager


Umpire in Chief

     Field Maintenance Manager
     Raffle Coordinator 

     Player Development 
     Coach Development 

     Volunteer Coordinator 

     Rep Coordinator 

     Tournament Director 

On behalf of North Langley Diamond Sports                                               thank you for your continued support.

